PD13-22
August 12, 2013

Strobes-R-Us, Inc.

2681 Hammondville Road
Pompano Beach, FL 33069
Attn: Tomer Hanina

RE:  ITB# 13104030 EMERGENCY EQUIPMENT FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT
VEHICLES

Dear Mr. Hanina:

The Broward Sheriff's Office is pleased to inform you that your company, Strobes-R-Us,
Inc. is being awarded the above contract for the supply and installation of Emergency
Equipment for Law Enforcement Vehicles. This is a non-exclusive Agreement and the
Sheriff reserves the right to procure the products and /or services described in the bid
from other providers.

The contract will commence on August 12, 2013 and expire on August 11, 2015 with
an option for two (2) additional one (1) year renewals as outlined in the bid documents.
Our Fleet Services Division will request quotations on a per job basis and purchase
orders will be issued accordingly on a per job basis. Quotations should be submitted
reflecting the applicable discounts and the hourly installation labor rate provided in your
bid submittal. Quotations should also include a statement that pricing is based on BSO
Bid # 13104030.

As per the bid documents, this award is contingent on maintaining the Insurance
coverage as specified in Section | — Article 8 of the bid document. The Certificate of
Insurance should be submitted prior to commencement of any work. Proof of renewal of
these policies will be required throughout the term of this Agreement.

We wish to thank you for your interest in doing business with the Broward Sheriff's Office
and look forward to a mutually beneficial business relationship. Should you have any
questions, please feel free to email the Purchasing Manager, Patrick J. Callagy, at

patrick_callagy@sheriff.orq or phone him at 954-831-8170.

Sincerely,

/Z/U./W

Purchasing Bureau Director

cc: Pete Achilarre
Scott Barnett



